
SPAYC TERM 2 ONLINE

Even though face-to-face activities can't continue during

COVID-19, the team at Cairns Safer Streets and the amazing

SPAYC+PLACE service providers put together an online

Term 2 program for anyone to participate in.

  

    There are activities scheduled every day, from OzTag,

Basketball Challenges, chatting with AFL stars and families

getting fit and strong together, participants can easily

access live events on Facebook and join in the fun.

 

Check out www.cairnssaferstreets.com.au and

www.facebook.com/CairnsSaferStreets1 for events.

COMMUNITY
OUTREACH

To make sure that everyone was receiving

crucial health messages and could access

supports when needed, Cairns Safer Streets

supported a Queensland Police Service

Outreach Team to do daily wellbeing checks

on high-risk community members and make

sure information was easy to access and in

language.  The Outreach Team also assisted

with food parcel deliveries and school

supplies to families who needed a little

extra support.

 

  The team have done an incredible job and

the Cairns West community says thank you. 

COVID-19 RESPONSE

Cairns Safer Streets responded to requests from community

members, worried that the most vulnerable members in our

neighbourhood may not be getting critical health messages

about COVID-19.  We quickly designed and printed easy-to-read

flyers that had key COVID-19 information, as well as signs that

residents could put up on their doors or windows indicating a

need for assistance or not.  The feedback from people receiving

these resources was fantastic, with many requesting signs and

flyers for friends and family.
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